
 

 

 

 
 

11 October 2022 

 

Stewards’ Notice 
 

Inquiry into allegations of live baiting  
Greyhound Racing SA Stewards today continued the inquiry relating to two people allegedly involved 
in live baiting together with a third person associated with the investigation. 

The inquiry has been adjourned to a date to be fixed. 

Suspensions for the three individuals in place since the start of the inquiry on 24 August 2022 remain 
in effect. 

However, the stand-down that had applied to all greyhounds trained on the premises was lifted as at 
00:01am today (Tuesday 11 October).  

With this matter also the subject of an RSPCA South Australia investigation, Greyhound Racing SA 
will not make any further comment at this stage.  


